
KARATINA UNIVERSITY STAFF VISIT THE SCHOOL 
OF BUSINESS 
Date and time:  
Wed, 2014-02-26 08:25  
 
Location / Venue:  

School Board Room 

 

 

On 21st February 2014, at 2:00pm  Staff from  Karatina University  visited the school of 
Business. 

The meeting was chaired by the  Dean, Dr. J Aduda. 

The main agenda was how to benchmark with the school. 

The Staff  from Karatina University  also had a tour of the Schools teaching facilities like the 
Library Lecture theater and the newly constructed teaching lecture theater 

 



 


